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From July 15 to 24, 1992, the Institute of Culture and Communication at the
East-West Center will offer a workshop for college and university faculty who wish to
develop courses in intercultural and international topics. Participants will examine
possible texts, interact with East-West Center staff familiar with a variety of courses,
discuss issues with the authors of texts currently used in intercultural courses, share ideas
with each other, and become familiar with concepts that can be integrated into various
courses. The general areas within which courses can be developed are the behavioral
sciences, social sciences, language and culture, and international management, and they
include the following more specific areas: cross-cultural psychology, English as an
intemationallanguage, cross-cultural research methods, language and culture, intercultural
communication, human resources management, etc. Contact: Dr. Richard Brislin,
East-West Center, Institute of Culture and Communication, Honolulu, Hawaii 96848.




